
Board Report for February 8, 2016 

 

Maintenance: 

I have started interviewing for a custodian for the Elementary.  
Brianda Garcia had resigned.  Hopefully by the board meeting I 
will have decided on someone.  We are starting to catch up on 
work orders.  Yea!!!  We have been working on some things 
that we haven’t been able to get to. 

 

Transportation: 

So far, everything is running good.  We have a few problems 
here and there, but we were able to fix them and stay running.  
This has allowed us to be able to concentrate on smaller things 
that need fixing on the buses, like-seats, leaks and etc. 

 

 

Things seem to be going good right now. 


